
 

 

 

Royal Canadian Legion Branch 144 

65-1st Ave South. BOX 427 

Chesley, Ontario 

(519) 363-2238 

chesleylegion143@gmail.com 

 

To The Municipality of Arran Elderslie, 

 

The Royal Canadian Legion Branch 144 is requesting assistance from the Municipality of 

Arran Elderslie for replacement of the Legion roof. 

 

Branch 144 has been operating out of its historic site on the Main Street of Chesley, and 

supporting the Community of Arran Elderslie since 1929.  

 

To date, through various fundraising events the branch has raised approximately 50% of the 

cost of the roof.  

 

As a non profit Legion we are unable to issue tax receipts. Hence, we need your assistance 

in this matter. Numerous individuals and businesses are willing to donate IF they will receive 

a tax receipt. 

   

We are requesting that donations for the Chesley Legion roof come through the Municipality, 

who will issue tax receipts.  

 

Thank you for considering our request.  

 

The Roof Fundraising Committee 

Chesley Legion Branch 144 

 

 

 

 

 “They served till death! Why not we?” 
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